
 

Dear Gibson-Neill Families,  

 This year again, the grade 5 French Immersion students are thrilled to organize a small fundraising campaign in 

honor of Terry Fox, and for the many amongst us who are fighting the same fight. We will begin our campaign on 

October 6th, encouraging students to bring loonie or toonie to throw water balloons at Mme. Duchaussoy and Mr. 

Harvey during lunch recess. Being conscious that our activities have an impact on many levels, our water balloons are 

reusable and will limit the environmental effect of our fun event. 

 There will be 3 other activities (to be determined) on each Thursday for the month of October. Our goal is to be 

one of the top 10 schools in the province to raise the most money. The students want to reach a total of $3,100 to give 

back to the important race against cancer. 

Please help us reach our goal! 

Sincerely,  

The grade 5 French Immersion Students 


